Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Department of Transportation, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: April 29, 2008, Open House: 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; Formal Presentation: 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Reception Palace Ballrooms, 14375 S. W. 42 Street (Bird Road), Miami, Florida 33175

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The public hearing for the Homestead Extension of the Florida’s Turnpike (HEFT)/SR 821 Widening project from SR 874 to SR 836, Project Development and Environment Study, Financial Project ID Number 415051-1, is being postponed and will be rescheduled following further evaluation of vehicles entering/exiting Snapper Creek Service Plaza and S. W. 120th Street. The rescheduled public hearing is expected in late summer or early fall.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Imran Ghani, P.E., Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, P. O. Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761-3069, (407)264-3802, email: imran.ghani@dot.state.fl.us.

